
Changes to website

I am considering changes to the website and content once we know the results
 of the General election.

I will be providing an analysis of the run up to the election by the
Conservatives soon after the election. Knowing the result will enable
judgements then to be made about the different views and positions taken by
Ministers and backbench MPs in the many discussions held over election timing
and content this year. We will not of course be getting any inside analysis
from Labour about their disagreements and rapidly changing policy pitch
 before polling day. They seem riven over employment law, spending levels,
speed to net zero and how to get anything from migration control through NHS
waiting lists to nationalised businesses to work.  It is best to let people
concentrate on the election.

During the election period I will comment on the issues and campaigns as they
unfold. I want to highlight big issues like net zero, debt and deficit,
growth strategy, productivity falls  in public service, living standards, bad
central banking, the role of so called independent bodies and much else. An
election is a good time to get change in party positions and to encourage
more differentiation of offer to allow better choice.

http://www.government-world.com/changes-to-website/

